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Oak Hills Ranch Community Advisory:  WATER CONSERVATION 
Friday, December 23, 2022 

 
 
 

Dear Oak Hills Ranch Residents: 

 

Due to equipment repairs in your area resulting from the severe weather system, we are 

requesting your help with water conservation efforts at this time. 

  

As a precaution, we ask that you please lower your water use for laundry, dishwashing, and 

other non-essential activities as much as possible while we work to address this situation. 

You may leave your exterior wall adjacent faucets running with a light trickle of water to help 

prevent pipe freeze, but please restrict non-essential water usage at this time.  

 

We will notify you and post a “Water Conservation Lift” as soon as this situation has been 

resolved.  Meanwhile, we encourage you to visit the CSWR-Texas webpage and check the 

Advisories. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

CSWR-Texas Utility Operating Company 

 


